
From: Maia Bettsworth <Maia.Bettsworth@lgt.com> 
Sent: 14 December 2022 10:25 
To: matt@primeurban.co.uk 
Cc: GroupAdminJopp@lgt.com; sarahnorris1@live.co.uk; Andrew Palmer 
<andrew.palmer@lgt.com> 
Subject: RE: Re: SSAS account opening paperwork 
  
Hi Matt, 
  
I am pleased to confirm that your SSAS is now open at LGT Wealth Management. 
  
The details are as follows. 
  

 094723S - Mdn Properties Pension Scheme / Norris 
  
I have attached our remittance details for your reference, please ensure you quote ‘094723S’ when 
transferring in the funds. 
  
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Andrew. 
  
Kind Regards, 
Maia 
  
Maia Bettsworth | LGT Wealth Management UK LLP | Investment Assistant 
Phone +44 20 3207 8128 | maia.bettsworth@lgt.com | www.lgtwm.com 
 
Authorised and regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority 
 
We have planted over 12,000 trees so far for our clients who have elected paperless reporting. 
To help grow the LGT Wealth Management Forest, click here for more information on our new client 
portal, LGT Wealth. 
 

 


